
 

15th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I recently wrote to you regarding our upcoming Transition Days that will take place in school on Tuesday 5th and 

Wednesday 6th July 2022. All pupils who will be joining our new year 7 cohort in September are encouraged to join us for 

these days.  

If you haven’t already done so, please sign your child up for the Transition Days using the online form on the school 

website: https://www.penkethhigh.org/transition/.  

The plan for the two days is as follows: 

Tuesday 5th July  Wednesday 6th July  

9am arrive to yard (Rosetta)   9am arrive to yard (Rosetta)  

9.15 – 10.15am Form Tutors  

- FT introduction  

- Ice breaker task  

- All about me/getting to know each other task  

9.15-10.15am Transition Drama Performance from Y10 

pupils 

10.15 -10.30am Break  10.15-10.30am Break  

10.30 – 11.45am Form Tutors  

- Information about your new school  

- Introduction videos from different departments 

- Overview of school rules/expectations 

- FT led tour of school  

10.30 – 11.45am Enrichment/Personal Development/Careers 

carousel  

11.45am – 1pm Lunch break  

- Pupils to bring packed lunch 

- Ice cream van (one free ice cream per child)  

- Free time on the yard 

11.45am – 1pm Lunch break  

- Pupils to bring packed lunch 

- Ice cream van (one free ice cream per child)  

- Free time on the yard 

1.00 – 2.00pm Sport interform competition  1.00 – 2pm Pupil Leadership Team presentation & Q&A  

2.00 – 2.30pm Day debrief  

- Hand out post cards for pupils to take home and write 

questions for PLT to answer tomorrow (pupils to bring back 

in tomorrow)  

2.00 – 2.30pm Recognition ceremony  

2.30pm Finish   2.30 Finish  

 

*Please note it is the responsibility of parents/carers to arrange transport for your child to and from Penketh High School 

on both days. They need to arrive on site at 9am and will be leaving at 2.30pm. Please also provide your child with a 

packed lunch, snacks and drinks from home on both days. Pupils should wear their Primary School uniform for this event.  

We are also inviting parents/carers of our new year 7 cohort into school for an Information Evening on Thursday 7th July at 

6pm. We would encourage all to attend. Please sign up asap via the online form on the school website: 

https://www.penkethhigh.org/transition/. At the same link, you can also sign your child up to Summer School that will be 

held on Tuesday 30th and Wednesday 31st August 2022 (9am-2.30pm both days) – More information regarding Summer 

School will follow. 

We are looking forward to welcoming our new year 7s to our school! Please do not hesitate to contact me on the email 

address below if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Zoe Silver 

Transition Partner & Pupil Relationship Coordinator 

zsilver@penkethhigh.org 
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